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Ref. No. AC/NCWEB/2021       July 17, 2021 

NOTICE 

 CONDUCT OF EXAMINATION FOR LEFTOVER STUDENTS OF FINAL YEAR. 

 

The University of Delhi is considering to conduct examinations of third year 

students who could not write examinations in June-2021 as either they or any of 

their family members were affected by COVID-19 pandemic are required to 

submit their details on email ncweb@aryabhattacollege.ac.in latest by 20.07.2021 

till 5:00 PM so the information can be forwarded to the University.  

 

Sd/- 

(Dr. Krishna Murari) 
          Teacher In-Charge 

 


